
Right from the start, Julian’s Parliamentary office 
has been located in the constituency – rather than 
at Westminster – in order to maximise help for 
constituents.

Dozens of regular meetings have taken place locally  
to support on-going campaigns backing our Community 
Hospitals and seeking better Mental Health provision 
in Hampshire. They enable senior NHS providers and 
commissioners regularly to engage with service users’ 
representatives.

Here are just a few extracts from letters of appreciation 
received since the 2019 General Election. To view more, 
please visit: www.julianlewis.net/letters-of-thanks

CARING FOR NEW  
FOREST EAST

LOCAL CAMPAIGNS UPDATE

In Totton with Hampshire Police and Crime Commissioner

THANK YOU, DR. LEWIS . . .
“We are very pleased to advise that the Leave 
to Remain for my wife ... has finally been 
granted ... Your intervention has surely assisted 
in this matter ... we express our heartfelt thanks 
and gratitude.” – TH, Dibden Purlieu

“Many thanks for your intervention which was very 
instrumental in my granddaughter’s ... education  
needs ... So, please believe me when I say this is the  
best Christmas present ... I can’t thank you enough.” 
 – SM, Fawley

“Thank you for your most encouraging letter 
[about the desalination plant proposal] ... 
expressing confirmation that you were  
working behind the scenes to encourage 
Southern Water to adopt the Havant Thicket 
Reservoir as an alternative option. This came  
at a time when we were very worried about  
how to go forward. Your letter ... gave us the ‘lift’ 
we needed.” – JP, Holbury

“Thank you very much on behalf of ... the local 
community. Our issue with the Post Office has been 
resolved in a very satisfactory manner.”  
– MH, East Boldre

“Just to say thank you for your help in trying to 
resolve the concern for [deleted] who hopefully 
is now home and still recovering from her 
hospital drama! ... your co-operation in trying to 
alleviate the situation was very appreciated.  
– GM, Hythe

“My new driving licence arrived from the DVLA 
yesterday and I would like to thank you and your staff 
for interceding for me. I was gratified to receive your 
prompt reply to my initial letter of concern and to 
receive details of your response with a copy of your 
letter to the DVLA. Thank you for your help.”  
– AB, Totton

“We have always been impressed by your 
prompt and well-informed responses to our 
inquiries ... Be assured that we will continue to 
support you in any event and vote for you in any 
future elections ... We both sincerely hope that 
others in the area feel the same as us.”  
– T & HR, Dibden

“Just a quick note to say THANK YOU for resolving my 
issues with HMRC. Not only did I get the money owed 
to me but also £100 compensation.”  
– NP, Brockenhurst

161 ARTICLES, 367 SPEECHES AND MORE THAN 2,300 QUESTIONS IN THE COMMONS, ASKED BY JULIAN, CAN BE VIEWED ON HIS WEBSITE:

WWW.JULIANLEWIS.NET


